
Hilltown  !'ownship  Supervisors  Meeting

September  27,  1976

!'he  meeting  was called  to  order  by the  Chairman,  Dale

shorne.  '['he  tyeasurer's  report  was read  'by MI'B.  Gutekunst  and

pproved  by  Feryl  Spanninger  and  set,onded  by  VJncent  Pischl.  !'he

ills  as presented  were  approved  for  payment  by  Feryl  Spanninger

d seconded  by Vincent  Pischl.

'['he  following  dates  of  futuze  meetings  were  announced;

olice  Arbitration  Meeting-  October  4th,  Horn  Hearing-Batch  Plant

ctober  6th,  Road  Inspection-  October  23rd,  9:00  A.M.,  Hearing-

H. & K.  - November  17th.

'['he  dump truck  has  been  ordered  and  construction  on  the

police  department  building  is  expected  to  be  started  in  about  two

weeks,

Mr.  Heidrich  reported  that  water  has  been  discovered  in

the  oil  tank  which  supplies  the  municipal  building  and  the  police

building.  Probably  a new  tank  will  have  to  be  installed.

Question  raised  by  Mr.  Spanninger  on  the  progress  being

made  on the  contaminated  well  situation.  Mr.  'Wilson  reported

that  he had called  Mr.  C@yne on Sept.  17th,  he wasn't  in  and  did

not  return  Mr.  Wilson's  call  so Mr.  Wilson  called  him  again  on

Sept.  27th.  Mr.  Coyne  said  nothing  had  been  done  by  him  because

the  geologists  have  not  reported  back  to  him.  After  discussion,

it  was  decmd  that  Mr.  Wilson  should  write  letters  to  Senator

Howard,  Representative  Weidner,  Governor  Shapp,  explaining  the

problem  so  that  we  can  get  some  action  -to  clear  up  the  situation.

Mr.  Heidrich  had  talked  to  Paul  Yanika,  who  reported  that  Mr.

Horn  has  not  been  cooperating  and  a  possibility  would  be  for  the

state  to  go  in  and  do  the  work  of  draining  the  quarry  and  billing

Mr.  Horn  for  the  work.

Mr..Wilson  reported  that  Joel  Benner  has  been  held  up

on his  prop'osal  to  add  additional  acreage  to  his  present  grounds

'because  of  a problem  in  getting  title  clearance.  As  soon  as

'possible  Mr.  Grim  will  get  a  letter  in  to  the  supervisors.

Mr.  Pischl  has  been  in  contact  with  the  county  on what

projects  could  be  submitted  in  our  application  for  the  Hud money

in  the  amount  of  $77,000.00.  One possibility  discussed  would  be

the  storm  sewers  in  the  Blooming  Glen  area.  It  seems  the  main

concern  is  that  our  project  benefit  low-income  or  blighted  areas.

Mr.  Hartshorne  said  he would  attend  a meeting  on act.  21st  on  this

subject.

Mr.  Morris  Stout  of  Sun  Oil  Co.  was  into  the  meeting,

asking  permission  to  install  a  self-service  island  at  their  statio

located  at  309 and  Hilltown  Pike.  Permission  granted.

abieefi tyq
'lhe  minutes  of  the  previous4were  approved  by Vincent

and  seconded  by  Dale  Hartshorne.

!'he  contracts  for  building  the  police  addition  were

signed  by  Dale  Hartshorne-  Contract  l-  Gene:ral  Construction-Walter

Brucker  & Co.,  Inc.,  C!ontract  4-  C.  & C. Mechanical  Contractors,

Inc.

A check  was received  in  the  amount  of  $869*57  to cover
materials  and  labor  cost  for  repairing  the  bridge  on Reliance  Road

from  Nationwide  Insurance  Co.

A  discussion  was  held  on Mr,  Wilson's  letter  re:  Recent

Legislation  which  permits  the  township  to  require  purchasers  to

give  a  Certification  of  Zoning.  One  avenue  of  thought  that  this

could  be  accomplished  through  title  companies  being  made  aware  of

this  requirement.  Mr.  Wilson  will  pursue.

Brief  discussion  on  the  high  engineering  costs  of  the

chitect  from  Cowan  on  the  police  addition.  IVir.  Hartshorne  will

talk  to  Mr.  Leister  about  the  inspections  on the  new  addition  as

w6rk  progresses,

Reminder  was  made  about  the  Hilltown  '['ownship  Bi-Cen

Sunday  on October  3rd.  Mr.  Spanninger  said  he would  not  be able

to  attend.
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NOtj-fj-Caij-On  Of the  Semi-annual  Convention-  Iiegislato

oght-  October  20,  1976  at Vincents  Warrington  Inn  was reaa.  Mrs.
utekunst  will  make  reservations,

Mr..  Gutekunst  presented  the  prepared  papers  for  an
ditional  borrowing  of  $4000.00  for  the  sewer  aurho:ffity.  Resolutio

sed  by  the  supervisers  to  borrow  this  04000,00  to cover  the
terest  payment  due Sept.  30th.

Motion  made  to  adjourn.

Respectfully  submitted,

Dorothy  G-utekunst  .

Secretary-!'reasure:f-,.4s  -


